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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 

29th September 2023 
 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

 

It has been another fun and busy week in 

Willow class. We have been thinking about 

how we can look after ourselves by 

keeping clean and eating well. 

 

We have continued to practise taking 

turns and playing and sharing with our new 

friends. We sometimes have a visit from 

some Year 6 children who are very good 

at showing us how to do this. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 
 

Next week’s book focus is … 

 

Information for Families 
 

Christmas cards 

 

It may only be September, but we have 

been busy making Christmas cards this 

week. Children will have either brought 

their designs home this week or will be 

bringing them home on Monday.  

 

If you would like to order cards, please 

return the design and completed form by 

Friday 6th October so that the cards can 

be ordered and returned in good time for 

Christmas. 

 

Top Tip 
Help your child to learn to count by 

asking ‘how many?’ and counting 

everyday objects together. 


